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April 8, 2010

Secretary of the Com mission

Dear Sir:

I have been concerned for some time about the excessive levels of concentration in the
COMEX silver futures market on the part of a very few participants. You are to be commended
for holding meetings and addressing the question of position levels on the short side of the
market. We small traders hope for a level playing field.

Sincerely,

Jack V. Jones


